
CANADIAN LEGATION 
TOKYO

April 18th 1931.

Dear Sir Arthur,
Mr. Tsurumi, of the Foreign Office here,

has been kind enougi to send me the enclosed photographs, 
which I take pleasure in passing on to you. 
pictures taken, you will recall, at the Imperial University, 
the Meij i Shrine and the dinner given at the Industrial

I trust that they

They are the

Club by the Chief of General Staff.
may be of interest to you and Lady Currie.

Will you kindly convey to Lady Currie 
my sincere personal regards ? I hope that your voyage 
home proved restful and agreeable.

Believe me,
Very respectfully yours,

Second Secretary.
General Sir Arthur W.Currie,G.C.M,G.,

K.C.B.,L1.D.,etc.
Principal,

McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q,., 

Canada.


